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My dear Rabbi Lamn, ic" 4 

This is to thank you so very much again on behalf of the 

Committee of the English Friends of Kerem B'Yavneh for 

your most magnificent addresses here in London and Manchester, 

and for the tremendous efforts you made to ensure the success 

of these functions. 

The general consensus was that your audiences could have 

continued to listen to you with the utmost concentration for 

at least another hour or two. I am jealous of my brother- 

in-law - Peter - who has the opportunity of hearing you so 

frequently! 

Erica and I were really delighted to have been able to meet 

up with you and your dear wife, and we both hope that in the 

fairly near future, an occasion will arise when we may have 

the privilege and pleasure of seeing you both again. 

With renewed thanks for just everything, my kindest greetings 
to you, your wife and your sister-in-law. 

Very sincerely yo 

hee Rial 


